
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder for our FundScrip fundraiser: you can have 
your orders shipped directly to any Canadian address for 
the cost of a stamp! 
Try FundScrip - you only spend money on things you 
really want and need, and still raise money for H&S and 
your kids' activities! WIN-WIN! 
http://www.fundscrip.com/Sign-Up.aspx?IID=RNRNDU 
Now you can place orders whenever you want, and have 
them shipped to any Canadian address for the price of a 
regular stamp (only 73¢ including applicable taxes). This 
is a great option that will allow you to order the gift cards 
you want and have them delivered directly to you. When 
you place your next order, just look for the 'shipping' 
field (in the order summary on the right) and the Direct 
Shipping Lettermail™ option will be available to you. 
Otherwise, you can pick up your orders from Jutta 
Hofmann. 
Questions? machands@yahoo.ca 
 

Meeting notes: January 20, 2014 

Noteworthy 
Membership: 
Thanks to everyone who has joined the Home & 
School this year! We are at an all-time high: 

48 member families! 
Thanks and congrats to Julie Lafontaine for continuing 
to sign up new members! 
 
 
Thanks: 
Ms Jones and the English department are very 
grateful for the Home & School’s help in purchasing 
an SRA reading kit. 
 

 

Awards: 
For many years, Home & School has been 
honoring our top students in each grade with book 
awards. Our recent Chapters FUNdraiser has 
allowed us to increase our spending on the books 
for the 2014 award winners - Thanks for your 
support! 
 
 

Mac High H&S Association 

Our kids are worth it! 
  

17 Maple Avenue, Ste-Anne-de-Bellevue, Qc.  H9X 2E5 

Remember to mention 

Macdonald High School when 

shopping at M&M on 

DonQuichotte in Ile Perrot, 

and they’ll donate 3% of your 

before-tax purchase to Mac 

Home & School! Tell your 

friends and neighbours, too! 

Fundraising 
 
 

February Meeting 
Monday, February 15 

7:00 pm in the school library 
Everyone is welcome! 

Upcoming 
Teacher-Staff Appreciation Week: 
Teacher-Staff Appreciation week is February 10-14. 
Home & School will be celebrating our great teachers 
and Staff with Recess treats on THURSDAY, Feb 13. 
Can you help by baking or perhaps with setting up 
and serving? 
 
Bake sales: 
Home & School will be holding bake sales in February 
at the Improv Comedy competition on Feb 20, and 
during the Parent Teacher Interviews on Feb 27. 

@MacLink 
The next @MacLink will be available with the Term 2 
report cards on February 25. If you’d like to submit 
something, please send it to machands@yahoo.ca by 
February 11. 
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